
TOWNSHIP OF GREENLAND

REQUEST FOR SNOW REMOVAL BID


The Greenland Township Board requests bids on snow removal for the 2008-09 winter season at the Greenland Township Community Center Building, New Fire Hall Garage and the Greenland Township Volunteer Fire Department Building all located in Mass City.  Applicant must also provide proof of insurance and, upon selection, will be required to add the township as an insured on their policy.

Interested parties may send bids to:  Greenland Township, P.O. Box 204, Mass City, Michigan  49948 and mark envelope “Snow Removal Bid”, or may send by facsimile (906)883-3744 or e-mail: greenlandtownship@jamadots.com. 

Bids must be received no later than 5:00 p.m., November 3, 2008.
View information on the township website: greenlandtwp.tripod.com
Carrie L. Anttila

Greenland Township Supervisor

